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My name is Olaf Kowalik and I'm in favor of House Bill 4075. 
 
I believe regional growth requires conversion of some farmland in considered way. Protecting farmland and 
encouraging growth are not mutually exclusive.  
 
House Bill 4075 provides growth in an effective and thoughtful manner. Regional and state entities supported 
this type of growth in the 3-year process leading up to the implementation of Senate Bill 1011. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 


